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Letter From 
The Editor

This month, I can’t help but offer a few of my personal reflections 
for you.  This is the time of year when your board members are 
working to set the vision for our neighborhood and create a budget 
that supports these goals.  And this is the time of year that we look 
forward to the coming year and plan for orderly transition of the 
business of the Board to new members – which we are seeking 
now.  

Here is what I wanted to share with you.  I’ve lived here for almost 
15 years but these past two years are the first time that I have ever 
served on our HOA Board in any capacity.  In prior years, my 
only connection to what was going on in Woodland Hills came by 
attending the annual meetings, paying my dues and reading the 
newsletter.  Much like all of us.

But as I sat in the annual meetings, I sometimes wondered “who 
are these people who sit on the Board”?  How did they get there?  
Is it some sort of clique of special friends that are making decisions 
for me?  

Are you wondering the same thing?  If so, let me tell you what 
I’ve learned.  First, when I joined this group of volunteers, I found 
that I didn’t know any of them other than two who were relatively 
new neighbors on my block.  I’d seen Darlene at the front table of 
the meetings because she has served so willingly and so beautifully 
for many years.  Other than that everyone was new to me.  So, no 
– the Board is not a special clique of friends. It is a good mixture of 
people from all over the neighborhood – men, women, young and 
not so young, all are working in some form whether career, in home 
or part-time.  Everyone has other activities to attend to.  Much like 
all of us.

The way that I got into serving was that I was contacted by a 
member of the nominating committee who explained all the duties 
and time requirements and found out that this is not a hard thing to 
do.  And who are these people?  Just regular folks.  Just neighbors like 
you who are willing to do just a little bit to help our HOA function 
properly.  Much like all of us?   Please carefully consider whether 
you would be willing to serve.  It takes only a little time.  You can 
make a difference.  

WHHOA Board – 
Nominating Committee for 

Open Positions
This is a call for volunteers to serve on the Woodland Hills 

Board of Directors.  We anticipate two positions coming open 
next February and seek those who would be willing to put in 
some time to help with the management and support of the 
neighborhood operation.  As always, this is a volunteer board 
and is dependent on the participation and representation of 
our neighborhood.  

We have formed a nominating committee to help find 
qualified, interested parties willing to help.  Lance Andrews 
(current President) and one additional Board member (TBD) 
will be assisted by the efforts of our resident neighbors Joel 
Moberly and Malinda Hall.  In order to serve on the Board, 
you must be a member of the HOA in good standing, available 
to attend meetings, and follow up on tasks and activities for the 
continued support of Woodland Hills.  If you have an interest in 
serving on the Board, please contact any current Board member, 
Joel Moberly, or Malinda Hall.

Deadline for 
Newsletter Submissions

Homeowners deadline for the November 2009 issue is 5pm 
on October 19th.

If you have time sensitive information for the beginning of 
the month, we suggest you submit your article 2 months in 
advance.

Please submit information and photos via e-mail to 
helenharvey@att.net.

If you would like to be on my email reminder list, please send 
your e-mail address to the above address.

Put the name of your organization or article in the subject 
line of emails.  Please include the name of the submitting person 
at end of articles.

Questions?  Call Helen Harvey at 214-460-7072.
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BOArD Of DirectOrS

President ........................................................Lance Andrews
.................................817-571-6160, lrandrews@sbcglobal.net

Vice President .................................................. Mark Skinner
.......................................214-957-1834, mskinner@scrtx.com

Secretary/Treasurer ........................................ Janeece Garlish
........................................817-358-9042, jgarlish@yahoo.com

ACC Chairperson .............................................. Zack Bryant 
 ...................................... 817-355-0650, zbryant@lwbpc.com

Landscape Chairperson .................................... Darlene Page
.........................................................................817-498-8278

City Services Liaison ........................................ Louie Sullins
....................................682-503-6597,  louie_sullins@ml.com

Newsletter Editor .............................................Helen Harvey
........................................817-267-5278, helenharvey@att.net

Social Comm. Chairperson .........................Christie Kimbell
....................... 214-435-2295, christiekimbell@proplanit.com

Property Manager ............................................Amy Edwards
............................. 972-755-1063, aedwards@selectmgco.com

NeWSletter iNfO
PuBliSHer
Peel, Inc. ......................... www.PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
Advertising ...........advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

ADvertiSiNg iNfOrmAtiON 
 Please support the businesses that advertise in the Woodland 
Hills Community Newsletter. Their advertising dollars make it 
possible for all Woodland Hills residents to receive the monthly 
newsletter at no charge. No homeowners association funds are 
used to produce or mail the newsletters. If you would like to 
support the newsletter by advertising, please contact our sales 
office at 888-687-6444 or advertising@PEELinc.com. The 
advertising deadline is the 20th of each month for the following 
month's newsletter.

clASSifieD ADS
Personal classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used bike...) 
run at no charge to Woodland Hills residents, limit 30 words, 
please e-mail helenharvey@att.net

Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for profit) 
are $50, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office  at 
888-687-6444 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

Spotlight On…. 
Selda Wright of Pembrooke 

Parkway South
1.  My family consists of: my husband David, oldest son Reece, my 

youngest son Andrew, and our two dogs Dusty and Choco.
2.  I grew up in Ankara, Turkey. 
3.  Something interesting or unique about your childhood; I 

traveled extensively with my family every summer exploring the 
Roman ruins and the museums in Turkey.  The country was my 
playground.

4.  My hobbies are: Reading, photography, cooking, baking, exploring 
the wonderful world of wine, and Yoga when I get the chance.

5.  What keeps me busy is: My home based business, plus my family.  
Oh wait, and the puppy I’m housebreaking this summer.

6.  My work is: I work out of my home as an Independent Wine 
Consultant; representing “Napa wines at your home”. If 
you would like to see what it’s all about, take a look at www.
napaatyourhome.com or contact me at selda1@earthlink.net

7.  I volunteer at my youngest son’s school, Heritage Elementary.
8.  In my idle time, I like to: Step into my garden with a cup of tea 

in the mornings or a glass of wine in the evenings, and watch the 
Hummingbirds as they feed like fairies.

9.  My pet peeve is: Being seated by the bathrooms at restaurants 
(which I don’t).

10. I wish I were more, patient with metroplex traffic.
11. If I could change one thing about my lifestyle it would be: travel 

for leisure.
12. I’ve lived in Woodland Hills for seven years.
13. What I like most about living in Woodland Hills is my friendly 

neighbors, nice tall trees, and well kept yards.
14. My dream vacation would be: wine tasting, cooking classes, along 

with visiting archeological sites, and sailing.
15. My fantasy dinner party would include Billy Holiday, Julia 

Childs, Meryl Streep, and Ataturk (the founder of Turkey’s 
democracy). 

16. Best book I ever read was Gift From The Sea, by Anne Morrow 
Lindbergh, and my favorite movie is Doctor Zhivago (I 
was six years old when I first saw it, and left a life 
long impression.)

17. If I could be a super-hero, I’d like to be: 
Sorry, but I don’t have super hero 
characters wandering in my mind.

18. My favorite meal is: Veal Marsala with 
wild mushrooms, and glass or two of 
Pinot Noir with it.

19. Something most people don’t know 
about me is: I am very industrious.
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THINKING OF SELLING YOUR HOME? 
  No one knows Woodland Hills better than Laurie or Joel 

  Luxury property specialists 
  Over 70 homes sold in Woodland Hills since 1993 

  Special rates for special people, our neighbors 

Selling Colleyville, Southlake and Keller since 1993

“BE READY TO MOVE” 
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Advertise Here
888-687-6444 • www.PEELinc.com

Babysitter 
Needed

Hello Neighbors!  We are 
looking for a responsible young 
adult or friendly neighbor(s) 
to babysit on occasion for a 
22 month old boy and a 3 
month old girl.   We usually 
leave them with Gramma, 
but it would be nice to have 
a neighbor that would be able 
to help out on occasion...and 
would want to earn some extra 
money.

Please  contact  Shauna 
Ferguson at shaunamferguson@
gmail.com or 214.697.6029 if 
you would like to offer your 
services.  Thank you!

Your input requested -  
2010 BUDGET

It’s that time of year already.  We are planning for the 2010 budget for our HOA and would 
like to have the input of our residents.  You can send your input to our Property Manager, Amy 
Edwards.  She will collect and consolidate your suggestions as we prepare for the coming year.

As you know, our neighborhood is over 20 years old now and maintenance is a key part of the 
budget.  You might be surprised at the many maintenance areas that are supported by dues that 
have not been raised in a number of years.  Maintenance is one of those areas that we cannot 
deplete so that we retain property values and attractiveness of our neighborhood – both for our 
own enjoyment today and for resale some day in the future.

But when we think of the long-term goals – beyond normal maintenance - it would be nice to 
know what areas you would like your Board to focus on.  Here are some vision topics that might 
get you thinking about your desires:

Playground equipment in the park
Replacing trees in the park
Further sidewalk replacements in the park
Beautifying our entryways
Erosion control
More social activities to get people together

Other Ideas? Please send a note to Amy Edwards at aedwards@selectmgco.com or contact any 
WHHOA Board member as listed in the front of this newsletter.  Thanks!

•
•
•
•
•
•
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BUSINESS FORMS
NEWSLETTERS

FLYERS
ENVELOPES

LETTERHEADS
NCR SNAP APART

FORMS
RUBBER STAMPS
BUSINESS CARDS

1-888-687-6444 ext. 24
Solving all your printing needs.

garage Sale Success!
Lots of cars were quickly proceeding from house to house well 

before the 8am start time for our garage sale September 19th.  We 
walked our block to talk with neighbors and see how well things 
were going.  There was a huge crowd of cars in Beckley Court with 
multiple families joining together in the McWilliams and Sullins 
driveways.  

Seen around the block were Ross and Mary Carnes of Glendale 
who showed us the money from their garage sale too!  It was great 
to find out the Mary and Ross are the original owners of their home 
where she serves as one of three block captains on Glendale.  They are 
planning a theme for the October Night Out in the park and hope 
to rejuvenate the 
social activities for 
Glendale neighbors.  
Keep up the good 
work Mary, Ross 
and all of Glendale 
Drive!

Holiday Party
By Christie Kimbell

Based on the success of our 4th of July parade, 
we are taking a new approach for the Holiday 
Party. This year instead of having a Dine around, 
we will be hosting a family event in the park. 
“Holiday in the Park” will be held Saturday, 
December 12th at 6:00 pm. 

Some ideas we have for the evening include 
horse drawn carriage rides, a tree lighting, 
holiday carols, hot toddies for the adults and 
hot chocolate for the children. We will also have 
a special visit from Santa Claus and a craft for 
the kids. 

Please let us know if you are available to 
participate on the Holiday committee or have 
other ideas to make this an extra special evening.
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Advertise 
Your Business Here

888-687-6444
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















October 6th – Neighbor 
Night Out event

Hopefully, this month’s newsletter will reach you just in time to 
serve as a last minute reminder of this fun event.  The Neighbor Night 
Out will be held in the park and will be a “pre-Halloween theme” 
to give kids and adults alike an opportunity to show your creativity 
with costumes.  Remember that National Night Out was originally 
inspired to have neighbors come out of their homes and get to know 
one another as a means to prevent crime.  The Chief of Police and 
Community Services Officer will attend in order to meet you and 
share ideas for safety.   National Night Out is an August event so 
Texas has optioned to have Neighbor Night Out in October when 
the weather is more conducive to being outside and socializing.

HErE ArE THE dETAiLS for our EVENT for your 
PLANNiNg PurPoSES:

Children activities:  wear your costumes.  Adults are encouraged 
to wear their costumes too!  For the kids, we will have games to 
play and trick-or-treating.  The police will bring a robot and other 
fun things.

Block Captains – we would like to ask each block to “sponsor” 
a table for trick or treating.  Be creative and involve your block to 
provide some candy and associated atmosphere at your table.  Perhaps 
some sort of “theme” for each table?

food and drink – the HOA will provide the basics of meat, bread, 
condiments and beverages.  We are asking that each family bring a 
side dish and make this a potluck type of dinner.  Adult beverages 
are BYOB.  Don’t forget to bring your lawn chairs and blankets.

Again, the gathering is on Tuesday October 6th 6-8pm in Melrose 
Park.  If you can help with party 
preparations, your help would be 
appreciated.  Contact Christie Kimbell 
at 214-435-2295 or christiekimbell@
proplanit.com .   Please plan on 
bringing the entire family down for a 
cool evening of fun and friendships.

volunteers Needed
One of the key elements of a successful HOA is the participation 

of volunteers FROM the neighborhood to create and maintain 
the desired appeal FOR the neighborhood.  Zack Bryant is our 
Architectural Control Committee (ACC) Chairperson.  Zack 
is currently seeking two volunteers to help with reviewing ACC 
requests.  This is not an overwhelming volunteer time and involves 
review of such things as new roofs, fences, and other architectural 
requests.  Compliance issues are standardized through Select 
Management so you need not worry that your volunteerism would 
include directing your neighbor to trim their lawn.  

Please contact Zack if you can help.  zbryant@lwbpc.com or 
817-355-0650.  We appreciate your consideration and willingness 
to help with a key component of maintaining the desirability and 
value of Woodland Hills!

NeigHBOr NeWS
 We would like to publish YOUR news too! If you would 
like to announce births, graduations, weddings, military 
deployment, military return and such type of news, please 
send a note to helenharvey@att.net. We’d love to share the 
stories of the people who make up our community.
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A Safe and 
Spooktacular 
Halloween

From the candy to the costumes, Halloween is a fun-filled time for 
kids and parents alike. But it’s also a holiday that can pose dangers 
to young revelers. To help make this year’s festivity a trick-free treat, 
follow these simple safety tips:

ADORNING YOUR LITTLE GHOULS
• Choose a light-colored costume or add glow-in-the-dark tape to the 

front and back of the costume so your kids can be easily seen.
• Don't buy a costume unless it's labeled "flame-retardant." This 

means the material won't burn.
• Make sure wigs and beards don't cover your kids' eyes, noses, 

or mouths.
• Don't let your children wear masks — they can make it difficult 

for kids to see and breathe. Instead, use nontoxic face paint or 
makeup. Have younger children draw pictures of what they want 
to look like. Older kids will have fun putting the makeup on 
themselves.

• Put a name tag — with your phone number — on your children's 
costumes.

• Avoid oversized and high-heeled shoes that could cause kids to trip.
• Avoid long or baggy skirts, pants, or shirtsleeves that could catch 

on something and cause falls.
• Make sure that any props your kids carry, such as wands or swords, 

are flexible.

PUMPKIN-CARVING PRECAUTIONS
• Don't let kids handle knives. Have them draw their designs on 

the face of the pumpkin with a black marker — then you do the 
carving. And make sure you're using a sharp knife or a mini-saw 
that's pointed away from your body.

• Keep kids at a safe distance while you're carving the pumpkin so 
that they don't distract you or get in the way of sharp objects.

• Remove pumpkin guts safely. If your children beg to remove the 
guts of the pumpkin — as many kids do — don't hand over a 
knife to do it. Instead, let your little ones get messy by scooping 
out pumpkin flesh with their hands or an ice cream scoop.

• Clean up your mess. Pumpkin flesh is slippery and can cause falls 
and injuries when dropped on the floor. Layer newspaper or old 
cloths under your carving workspace and clean up spills right away 
so no one slips or trips.

• Skip the candles. A burning candle in a pumpkin may become a 
blazing fire if left unattended. Instead, use a glow stick (available 
in many colors) to safely illuminate your jack-o'-lantern.

TROUBLE-FREE TRICK-OR-TREATING
• Accompany young children (under age 10) on their rounds. But 

make sure they know their home phone number, the cell phone 
numbers of parents and any other trusted adult who's supervising, 
and how to call 9-1-1 in case they get lost.

• For older kids who are trick-or-treating on their own, make sure 
you approve of the route they'll be taking and know when they'll 
be coming home. Also be sure that they:  
o carry a cell phone, if possible
o go in a group and stay together
o only go to houses with porch lights on and walk on sidewalks 

on lit streets (never walk through alleys or across lawns)
o know to never go into strangers’ homes or cars
o cross the street at crosswalks & never assume that vehicles will stop

• Give kids flashlights with new batteries.
• Limit trick-or-treating to your neighborhood and the homes of 

people you and your children know.
• When your kids get home, check all treats to make sure they're 

safely sealed and there are no signs of tampering, such as small 
pinholes, loose or torn packages, and packages that appear to have 
been taped or glued back together. Throw out loose candy, spoiled 
items, and any homemade treats that haven't been made by 
someone you know.

• Don't allow young children to have hard candy or gum that could 
cause choking.

• Make sure trick-or-treaters will be safe when visiting your home, 
too. Remove lawn decorations, sprinklers, toys, bicycles, wet leaves, 
or anything that might obstruct your walkway. Provide a well-lit 
outside entrance to your home. Keep family pets away from trick-
or-treaters, even if they seem harmless to you.

GOBBLING DOWN HALLOWEEN GOODIES
• Offer a filling meal before your kids head out to trick-or-treat so 

they won't scarf down too much of their haul.
• Consider purchasing Halloween treats other than candy. Stickers, 

(Continued on Page 9)

NoT AVAiLABLE
oNLiNE
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of 
their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for 
the advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the 
publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

At no time will any source be allowed to use the Woodland Hills Community 
Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or 
form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, 
or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, 
political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without 
written or expressed permission from the Woodland Hills Association and 
Peel, Inc. The information in the newsletter  is exclusively for the private use 
of  Woodland Hills residents only. 

A Safe and Spooktacular Halloween - (Continued from Page 8)

This information was provided by KidsHealth, one of the largest resources 
online for medically reviewed health information written for parents, kids, 
and teens. For more articles like this one, visit www.KidsHealth.org or 
www.TeensHealth.org.  ©1995-2006. The Nemours Foundation

erasers, crayons, pencils, coloring books, and sealed packages of 
raisins and dried fruits are good choices.

• Know how much candy your kids have collected and store it 
somewhere other than their bedrooms. Having it so handy can be 
an irresistible temptation for many kids. Consider being somewhat 
lenient about candy eating on Halloween, within reason, and talk 
about how the rest of the candy will be handled. Kids who generally 
eat just a couple of pieces and save the rest might be trusted to 
decide how much to eat. But if your child tends to overdo it, 
consider setting limits.

• Once your trick-or-treaters have returned with their Halloween 
goodies, extend their bounty by letting them have a treat or two 
a day instead of leaving candy out in big bags or bowls for kids to 
sample at will.

Take these quick and easy precautions to help your little ghosts 
and goblins have a hauntingly happy and safe Halloween.

reviewed by: Mary gavin, Md
date reviewed: october 2007

NoT AVAiLABLE
oNLiNE
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Blackhorse Ranch
 Bridgeland

Coles Crossing
Cypress Mill
Cypress Point

Enchanted Valley
Fairfield

Harvest Bend The Village
Lakes of Fairhaven
Lakes on Eldridge

Lakes on Eldridge North
Lakewood Grove
Legends Ranch

Longwood
Pine Brook
Riata Ranch

Shadow Creek Ranch
Silverlake

Steeplechase
Stone Gate

Summerwood
Village Creek
Willowbridge
Willowlake

Willow Pointe
Winchester Country
Winchester Trails
Windermere Lakes
Woodedge Village
Wortham Villages

Publishing Community Newsletters Since 1991

512-263-9181
advertising@PEELinc.com

www.PEELinc.com

-- Austin -- -- Houston --

Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing

Avery Ranch
Barton Creek
Barton Hills

Belterra
Canyon Creek

Cherry Creek on Brodie Lane 
Circle C Ranch

Courtyard
Davenport Ranch

Forest Creek
Granada Hills
Hidden Glen

Highland Park West Balcones
Lakeline Ranch
Jester Estates
Lake Pointe

Lakeway
Lakewood

Laurel Oaks NA
Legend Oaks II
Long Canyon
Lost Creek

Meadows of Bushy Creek
Pemberton Heights

Ranch at Brushy Creek
River Place

Sendera
Shady Hollow

Sonoma
South Lamar NA

Steiner Ranch
Stone Canyon

Travis Country West
Twin Creeks

Villages of Westen Oaks
Westcreek

Westminster Glen
Wood Glen

Craig Ranch
Estates of Russell Creek

Hunters Glen
Waterford Parks

-- Dallas --

Brook Meadows
Timarron

Woodland Hills

-- Fort Worth --

Alamo Heights NA
Cross Mountain Ranch

Mountain Lodge
The Dominion

Wildhorse

-- San Antonio --



Copyright © 2009 Peel, Inc. Woodland Hills Homeowner's Association Newsletter - October 2009  ��

Woodland Hills

Color the drawing below and mail the finished artwork to us at
Peel, Inc. - Kids Club

311 Ranch Road 620 S,  Suite 200
Lakeway, TX 78734

We will select the top few and post their artwork online at www.PEELinc.com. DUE: October 31st

Attention KIDS: Send Us Your Masterpiece!

WD

Be sure to include the 
following so we can let 

you know!
Name: _____________________________
           (first name, last initial)

Email Address:  _____________________
___________________________________

Age:_______________________________

[This information will only be used to notify 
you or your parents if your artwork was 
selected.]

Have A
Safe & 
Happy 

Halloween!



�2      Woodland Hills Homeowner's Association Newsletter - October 2009 Copyright © 2009 Peel, Inc.

Woodland Hills

 

October 2009 
 

Woodland Hills Real Estate Stats 

Nancy Dennis  & Associates 

817-992-7889 
Nancy.dennis@cbdfw.com 
www.NancyDennis.com 

13 Homes Sold in Recent 6 months in Woodland 
Hills 

        Priced from $225,000 to $750,000 
Average Days on Market = 110 

Average Price per Sq.Ft. = $ 117.77 
Sales Ratio to List Price = 98% Average 

 
9 Homes for Sale — Current 

4104 Beckley Ct.  $399,000  4209 Chrismac Way     $399,900 
3304 S. Pembrooke  $454,900 3200 Wilton Woods Ct.    $461,900 
3404 Crossgate Cir.  $479,900  4108 Pembrooke Pkwy.   $499,500 
4414 Eaton Cir.  $499,900 3400 Crossgate Cir.   $499,900 
3404 Windsor Ct.  $699,000  
 
1 Home Pending:   3302 Queensbury Way $418,900 
 

Selling Homes of Distinction 
Like Yours throughout  

Colleyville 

Peel, Inc.
311 Ranch Road 620 S. Ste 200
Lakeway, TX 78734-4775
www.PEELinc.com
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